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Circular 003-2022 

 

                                                     17 January 2022 

 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

Gym and pool booking system.  
 
As we have experienced more relaxed Covid 19 regulations, we believe the time has come to 
allow residents to make use of the gym and the pool at their own discretion as we have done 
before the strict lock down restrictions.  
 
Effective immediately you no longer need to book your individual gym or pool session with 
reception.  We will go back to the way it was before where the “First come First serve” rule will 
apply.   This will allow more residents to make use of the facilities. 
 
The Gym has sanitizer and paper towels available at the entrance should you wish to wipe 
down the equipment before using it.  We also believe the equipment is spaced far enough apart 
to allow adequate social distancing for all. 
 
Please keep wearing your masks and sanitizing your hands as you enter the gym / pool area. 
 

Regard 

 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


